
 
 
Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Monday, June 4. We are 
on a regular schedule. 
 
The Husky Awards will take place on June 7th at 6pm in the HHS Theatre. All students 
who have taken part in the sports, drama and other extra curricular activities are 
encouraged to attend. Parents are also welcome. (6/7) 
 
There will be a quick Greenhouse meeting in Ms. Myers room today at lunch. All are 
welcome!  
 
Attention Grads! If you are participating in the tile painting at working period, stop by 
and pick up a permission slip from Ms Myers. Thank you! (6/5) 
 
Any grads who did not receive a glass from the Grad Dinner are asked to please see 
Mrs. Southard today.  
 
Congratulations to those grade 11 students who put their names forward for grad class 
executive. The grad class executive for the 2018-2019 school year will be: Kaitlin 
Thompson, Sophie Williams, Dalton Dunn, Mary-Jane Francis and Nick Cusack.  
 
This announcement is to congratulate four of our graduating students. Jill Hickey, Luka 
Malatestinic, Nancy Kim and Sam Moir were selected to travel to Fredericton this past 
Saturday to attend a Physics competition hosted by UNB Fredericton. They came 
together with other students across the province to learn, apply, and experiment with 
physics in the university setting. They represented Hampton High exceptionally well 
and had an opportunity to demonstrate their strengths in Physics. Congratulations Jill, 
Luka, Nancy and Sam!  
 


